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INTRODUCTION 

 
1.1 This report to Full Council arises from the report on the Senior Management 

Temporary Arrangements and Savings Update, considered by the Staffing and 
Remuneration Committee at our meeting on the 7 February 2017.  

 
SENIOR MANAGEMENT TEMPORARY ARRANGEMENTS AND SAVINGS 
UPDATE 
 

2.1 We considered the report on Senior Management Temporary Arrangements and 
Savings Update, presented by the Chief Executive. The report asked us to 
recommend to Full Council the proposed interim arrangements for the discharge of 
duties of the Head of Paid Service and Chief Executive, pending permanent 
recruitment to the position.  

 
2.2 Clerk’s note:  

 
The process of appointing the interim Head of Paid Service requires the Staffing and 
Remuneration Committee to notify members of the Cabinet of their recommendation 
and allow those members the opportunity to object, prior to the final decision of the 
Full Council. The Full Council meeting will be notified as to the outcome of the 
objections process before making their decision on this recommendation. 
 
WE RECOMMEND 
 
That Full Council approve the appointment of Zina Etheridge, Deputy Chief 
Executive, as Interim Head of Paid Service with effect from 1 March 2017 until a 
permanent appointment to the Chief Executive post is made and the appointee takes 
up post. 


